
1. Join us this Sunday as we dive into the passage
II Corinthians 9:1-8. In both services, we are blessed
to have Dr. Tony Wolfe, Executive Director from the
South Carolina Baptist Convention, leading us through
the passage! Make sure to be present that day so as
not to miss the blessing from hearing him preach. Also
in attendance that morning will be local Baptist
association leaders and their wives from across
our state, as we are hosting a conference from them
that Friday-Sunday. So if someone around
you looks lost or new, welcome them well.
 
2. Come watch some football with us at our annual 
Super Family Fellowship this Sunday at 6PM! We 
will have wings and sides! It will be a night of fun, 
food, and fellowship for families and everyone.  
Meet in the youth bldg. for this free, fun event!

3. All women are invited to join the FBCHHI Women’s 
Connection for a local retreat on the church campus 
on February 21st-22nd. That Friday this event 

II Cor. 9:6 
“Remember this: Whoever 

sows sparingly will also reap 
sparingly, and whoever sows 

generously will also reap 
generously.”
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will take place from 6-9PM and on Saturday this 
event will take place from 9AM-5PM. The total 
cost, which includes study materials and lunch, is 
$55. The deadline to sign up is this Sunday! Hurry! 
There is limited seating and you don’t want to 
miss out on hearing from some awesome guest 
speakers. Mail or take payment to the church office 
labeled “Women’s Connection 2025 Retreat.”

4. Come enjoy a fun evening of pizza, games, 
story-time, and a movie at our next Parent’s 
Night Out on Saturday, February 15th from 
6-8pm in the Children’s Bldg. This is for babies 
through 5th grade. Parent’s, enjoy a relaxing 
night out and bring your kids to this fun night!

5. Youth! We are excited to have the opportunity 
to serve the widows and widowers in our church 
at our Acts VI Luncheon on the 16th after the 
second service. This is a great way to be a blessing 
to those around you!  You don’t want to miss it!


